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VASFAA Executive Board Meeting

Board Minutes

E-mail meeting 9:30 a.m.

Tuesday, November 8, 2016
Attendees: Chad Sartini, Biz Daniels, Michael Farris, Patrice Johnson, Melissa Shepherd, Debra Johnson, Mike O’Grady, Stephanie Walden, Nanette White 
This special meeting is called regarding the vacancy of the Representative-at-Large position due to Thom Brashears resignation.  The President has appointed a replacement, Heidi Hunter-Goldsworthy.  If appointed, Heidi will complete this position for 2016-17.

Michael Farris moved to approve Heidi Hunter-Goldworthy to replace the Rep at Large position vacated by Thom Brashears to serve through the current FY 2016-17; seconded by Melissa Shepherd  

Discussion for the motion was open at 10:33 a.m. and will remain open for one hour; discussion closed at 11:57 a.m.  *no discussion was made*

Vote count:  Yes-7   No-0   Motion carried
President Sartini will contact Heidi Hunter-Goldsworthy and will let the board know if she accepts the position.
The special email Board Meeting adjourned at 1:05 p.m. 

Submitted by:

Patrice Johnson

2015-17 VASFAA Secretary 
